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From: Park Board GM's Office
Sent: Monday, October 04, 2021 1:11 PM
To: PB Commissioners
Cc: PB SLT (Senior Leadership Team) - DL; PB Communications
Subject: Nine O'Clock Gun - Board Update

Importance: High

Dear Commissioners 

I am writing to inform you that the 9 O’Clock Gun will not be firing until further notice.  The shed where staff 
prepare the cannon charges has been deemed unsafe due to damages caused by a large tree that fell on 
it.  At this time we are awaiting a time estimate for repairs and will keep you informed once we learn more. 

Regards, 

Donnie 

Donnie Rosa | General Manager  
Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation 
2099 Beach Avenue, Vancouver | 604.257.8448 
pronouns: they/she 

I live and work on the unceded, ancestral territories of the xʷmәθkʷәy̓әm (Musqueam), Sḵwx̱wú7mesh (Squamish), and sәlilwәtaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) 
peoples. 


